The Centre for ADHD Awareness Canada, CADDAC,  has developed a Toolkit
to assist individuals, families and supporters make ADHD an election issue
for their candidates on June 2.

You Can Make a Difference!   
Every time a question about ADHD is asked - whether that’s at your front door, in an email or at a local community event - you are raising awareness about ADHD, reducing stigma and creating connections for those who may not yet feel safe to share their own story. You are also helping to build relationships for future advocacy efforts and keeping governments accountable.

Please assist by sharing this information with family, friends and any individuals or colleagues that you think may have an interest in ADHD!  
